
February 13th
, 2019 

Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
Director Corporate SelVices & Board Secretary 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 
St. John's, NL AlA 5B2 

Email: clblundon@pub.nl.ca 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (NLH) 2018 Capital Budget Application Muskrat Fails to Happy Valley 
Interconnection Update 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

The Town of Wabush wishes to advise that Is has now received satisfactory information relative to this project and we wish 
to retract our objection dated January 17th

, 2019. 

Please advise if you require any additional information on this matter. 
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Mayor, Town of Wabush 


